
Dear ISCA CATA 2020 and BICOB 2020 Registered Authors and Attendees: 
 
You all are aware that we are going through an unanticipated and difficult time due to the recent 
Coronavirus situation in the USA and around the world, especially in the San Francisco area and the west 
coast regions of the USA. 
 
To protect the health and safety of all participants of the CATA 2020 and BICOB 2020 conferences, ISCA 
has decided NOT to hold these conferences on March 23-25 in San Francisco as originally planned. We 
understand you may have made all travel and hotel arrangements for the conferences. We are extremely 
sorry for any inconveniences caused. Please feel free to cancel your hotel reservations, as ISCA will not 
be hosting these conferences at this time in San Francisco. 
 
Please note that all accepted papers are already published or will be published soon in CATA 2020 and 
BICOB 2020 conference proceedings and the proceedings links are sent or will be sent to all contact 
authors.  
 
Please note that, following the ISCA registration policy, the registration fees once processed are non-
refundable. However, due to current situation that is beyond our control, authors of CATA 2020 and 
BICOB 2020 will be allowed to present their research published in the proceedings, if one wishes to do 
so, in one of the future ISCA conferences held on or before March 31, 2022 with complimentary 
registration fees provided that ISCA is notified well in advance. 
 
The non-presenting attendees of CATA 2020 and BICOB 2020 are also welcome to attend one of the 
future ISCA conferences held on or before March 31, 2022, as non-presenting attendees with no 
additional registration fee and with the registration form submitted by the registration deadline of a 
specific conference.  
 

Please check ISCA website for its future conferences at http://www.isca-hq.org. 
 
Once again, we sincerely apologize for any inconveniences caused due to the unexpected situation 
raised by CovID-19. Please understand, ISCA is committed to provide highest possible protection 
towards any health and/or travel risks to all our conference participants. 
 
Please do not hesitate to directly contact ISCA via email: isca@isca-hq.org for any further questions. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at one of our future conferences. 
 
Stay safe and healthy. 
 
 
 
ISCA Board of Directors 
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